
DeLaSalle Education Center 
Academic Committee Meeting 
January 8, 2025 
 
 
In attendance: 

 Sean Stalling 

 Ernestine Key 

 Steve Gering 

 Bill Patterson 
 
 
Sean reported he had received a call from Robbyn Wahby of the MCPSC notifying him 
the Commission had elected to renew DeLaSalle’s Charter for another five years. 
 
Other topics discussed: 
 

 Technology issues associated with remote learning and the quality of 
instruction/learning students receive on snow days. Many families lack internet 
access or access to laptop computers/tablets. Committee discussed strategies 
employed in the past to address the need, and ongoing technology challenges. 

 

 Adjustments to the current tutoring program. Currently, DLS has 26 students in the 
tutoring program, which is held during first period. Of the 26, 12 have completed at 
least four of the four sessions. Sean said first period was a difficult time for students 
who may have difficulty arriving in time for tutoring. 

 

 Overtures from a local K-8 school regarding a possible merger. 
 

 Steps involved in re-securing ownership of the DeLaSalle school building from 
School Smart. 

 
 


